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                                                                                                      Notice 

 
 To all pet owners inside Slater city limits,  

 

2018 Dog Licenses are available at the Slater Police Department. Proof of a current 

rabies vaccination is required. (Current is less than 1 year.) This is a requirement for any animal 

that is 6 months of age or older, even if it does not go outside the home. If you have a current 

city dog license, vaccination information will be on file in our office. Missouri Department of 

Agriculture does not accept 2 and 3-year rabies vaccinations therefore those will not be 

accepted. 

  Dr. Janz, DVM has kindly offered to hold a veterinary clinic again this year for anyone 

needing a rabies vaccination for their pet. This clinic will be held on April 14, 2018 at  

117 N. Walnut, in the building directly behind the Slater Police Department, during the hours of   

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

    Annual tag and registration fees are as follows: Neutered male and spayed female dog or 

cat: $10.00. Non-neutered male and non-spayed female dog or cat: $65.00. All tags are due by 

April 30, 2018. You will be issued a summons for No City Dog License if you fail to obtain one 

by this date. Animals found to be unlicensed shall be impounded by the Animal Control 

Officer, if that is possible, as per city ordinance #210.140/3089. Impound fees are $10.00 for 

each day that the animal is in the pound, including the day it is picked up. Owners MUST 

provide a copy of a current rabies vaccination (if not already on file) in order to retrieve their 

animal or arrangements will have to be made, by the owner, to have a veterinarian come to the 

animal pound to administer the vaccination. 

 And lastly, as of 5/25/2017, the City of Slater Animal Pound no longer receives dogs or 

cats who are homeless, lost, or running at large from outside the Slater city limits. 

 If you have any questions, please contact the Animal Control Officer at the number above 

and as always, thank you for your cooperation. 
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